

HISD Transportation

This summer has been very productive for the Transportation Department. The shop has been going over all the buses and checking them out. Our fueling and cleaning crew has been working on cleaning all of the buses. The office has been working on reports, and getting everything ready for the 25-26 school year. We have also sent the activity buses over to Tyler to get them all wrapped. They should all be finished by the start of school. We have made room under the shed to park all of the buses that we have wrapped to help them continue to look good for the complete time that we own them. This has pushed some of our route buses out into the field until we can extend the bus shed out further. This is not an ideal situation but we are making a few slight parking changes to help accommodate the drivers that are picking up their bus out of the field. We appreciate your time and support.

Thanks, Roy